
Youth Racing Communique 15/03  

Update for parents & sailors regarding the EUROSAF Youth Sailing 

European Championships 2015 
  

EUROSAF Youth Sailing European Championships 

 

Following the decision of the RYA not to select and send a team to The EUROSAF Youth Sailing  

European Championships as a result of a series of date clashes with all the classes competing at this 

event, EUSOSAF have now moved the dates for the event and have published a Notice of Race in 

support of this. The event dates are now 27th July – 2nd August 2015. 

 

http://www.eurosaf.org/images/PDF/2015/ysec2015.pdf 

 

As previously communicated, the RYA remains committed to support this event and should there be 

any change in the situation then we would immediately review our position. 

 

Consequently the RYA now intends to select and support a full team to the 2015 EUROSAF Youth 

Sailing European Championships.  

 

A Notice of Selection will be published in support of this after the next YSG meeting (16th Feb) along 

with Notice of Selection for ISAF YWC, UK Youth Squad & UK Youth T2 Squad. 

   

 

http://www.eurosaf.org/images/PDF/2015/ysec2015.pdf

